
 

If you require this information in any other format, please contact the school office.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Friday 29th November 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

Christmas Jumper Day – Tuesday 17th December  
 

Following on from yesterday`s letter from our Chaplaincy Team, our Christmas Jumper Day will take 
place on Tuesday 17th December, coinciding with our Christmas lunch. 
 
Children may wear a Christmas jumper in exchange for a donation, during advent, in support of 
Father Hudson`s Reverse Advent Calendar. Please see below for suggested items for donation. 
 
Thank you for your support of this appeal. 
 
Mrs Rathbone 
Principal      
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